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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 
National Archives and Records Service 

Mullin:tort, D.C. 20408 
December 30, 1969 

NI% Harold Weisberg 
• Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 20701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of November 22 and 23, 1969. 

The FBI report of an interview in November 1963 with Frederick S. O'Sullivan is withheld from research. 

Enclosed is an electrostatic copy of the envelope for FBI Exhibit D-57. There is no envelope for Commission Document 87, Secret Servide Control Number 308, which, as you know, is a translation of FBI Exhibit D-57. We do not know of any FBVor Secret Service reports of further investigation concerning these records 

Page 701 of Commission DocUment 7 is withheld from research at the request of the Federal Bureau of Investigation. Copies of other documents you requested are enclosed. 

In regard to your telephone request, the following records have been located: 
CREST PENA 

CD 126, page 41 
CD 1307, 14 pages 

Summons to appear before the Commission, 1 page. Deposition, July 21, 1964, 53 pages. 

RUBERTO PENA 

Deposition, July 21, 1964, 12 pages. 

Sincerely, 

HERBERT E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist of the United States 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


